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Greetings Class of 1978!

The countdown to our 45th DePauw reunion has begun, and we
hope YOU are planning to join us in Greencastle June 9-11, 2023! In
the coming months you can expect communications from us as your
steering committee, personal outreach from volunteer living-unit and
affinity-group representatives, and regular updates from the
University as plans come together for the full weekend.

In the meantime, if you're not sure about making the trip, consider
these reasons

» We are all five years younger than we will be for
our 50th.

* Even if you're still in touch with your Class of '78
best friends, you can't meet them at Marvin's or
Moore's on Facebook.

» If you haven't been back in awhile you will be
amazed at the changes on campus and in
Greencastle, which is now known as an Indiana
‘foodie' destination! (Not necessarily because of
Marvin's...)

* Wouldn't it be fun to see a whole bunch of these
people again? Click here for a link to the digitized
1978 Mirage, see pages 184-201 for our senior
photos.

Stay tuned, and we invite you to contact any of us if you'd like to
help or have ideas for making it a great celebration. Please do save
the date and plan to be there!

Your 45th Reunion Chairs,

Jane Brazes Funke Ken Kubat
ibfunke@outlook.com kkubat@icloud.com

Ceci Maron-Puntarelii Tory Puntarelli
cecimaronpunt@gmail.com sjpuntarelli@gmail.com




